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Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 
 
RE: Invitation to GCSE Preparation Evening: Thursday 30th January 2025 
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time.  
 
From Monday 10th February 2025 until Thursday 27th February 2025 students will be sitting their final 
series of mock examinations ahead of their summer examinations. To support both students and 
preparations in the build up to these examinations, we are pleased to invite you to our GCSE 
Preparation Evening, an event designed to provide essential information and guidance for their 
upcoming examinations.  
 
This will take place on Thursday 30th January 2025 at 5.30pm in the canteen. This is an important 
opportunity for both students and parents to gain valuable insights into how to effectively prepare for 
this crucial stage of the academic year. 
 
The mock examinations play a vital role in assessing students' progress and preparing them for their 
final exams. This evening aims to ensure that both students and parents are fully informed about the 
structure, expectations, and resources available to support effective revision and exam preparation. 
 
What to Expect: 
 

• Overview of the Mock Examinations 

• Key dates and timetables 

• Revision Strategies and Techniques 

• Tips for managing time, staying motivated, and handling exam stress 

• Recommended revision materials and online tools. 

• How the school will support students in the lead-up to the exams. 
 
We strongly encourage all Year 11 students and their parents/guardians to attend this event. Working 
together as a team, we can ensure that students are well-prepared, confident, and able to achieve their 
full potential.  
 
Please confirm your attendance through the forms link below: https://forms.office.com/e/1pdkKBfXd2   
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at the event. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. J Abbott        Mr. S McDonnell 
Head of Year        Deputy Headteacher  
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